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Appendix 3 – Endorsements 
  
“STAN's lovely ladies gave us a talk on all the different services STAN 
provided and we watched a fire safety video which Mrs Stringfellow our 
Teaching Assistant found very 
useful.  
 
“We had our picture taken for the 
Free Press and we all received a 
Goody Bag with lots of information 
for our parents to look at and 
hopefully they will visit STAN if 
they need to in the future. In school 
we are creating a display all about 
STAN for all our pupils and parents 
to see!” 
From Year 5 & 6 pupils at Newchurch St Nicholas CofE Primary School 
 
 
 
“STAN provides a great way to meet our service users. Whilst „ferrule fettling‟ 
and offering falls prevention tips on STAN, I was amazed at the breadth of 
knowledge and information available immediately to help people with all sorts 
of issues; it was heartening to see people leaving STAN much more happy 
and informed than when they came”. 
Yvonne Skellern–Foster – Falls Team Lead, Clitheroe Hospital 
 
 
 
“STAN the Van is well used and the staff are friendly, professional and 
knowledgeable.  The number of Whitworth residents using STAN is steadily 
increasing as its reputation grows.  Whitworth Town Council has been 
impressed with this worthwhile initiative. 
Karen Douglas – Town Clerk, Whitworth Parish Council 
 

 

 

“The team on STAN work in partnership with us promoting Free Home Fire 
Safety Checks in some of our harder to reach communities. The STAN bus is 
a unique way of ensuring that these services become accessible to 
everyone”. 
Trish Geirnaert, Acting Community Fire Safety Team Leader 
 
 
 


